-----Original Message-----

From: agentshna@aol.com [mailto:agentshna@aol.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2005 10:10 AM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Cc: field@hrc.org

Subject: Tax Reform 

To whom it may concern:

In order to revise the tax code to make it "simpler, fairer, and more pro-growth to benefit all Americans" it is necessary to recognize the the needs and concerns of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual, and Transgender families.  I urge you to take into account this underrepresented population as you strive to improve the tax code for all Americans.

Thank you for you time.

Sincerely, 

Sarah Schmidt

St. Louis, MO 

